
 

 

 

DATE:      May 8, 2019 

TO:  Board of Education 

FROM:  Frank Adams 

RE:  Audit Services  

The attached document from Miller Cooper & Co., Ltd sets forth their proposal for the 6/30/2019 

audit. The fee for the 6/30/2019 audit is $24,000. Last year’s audit fee was $23,500. The 

recommendation is that the Board of Education approve Miller Cooper & Co., Ltd for audit 

services.  

  


